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Throwback Thursday… #TBT

This is where we will be looking at the sport, 
events and fun times experienced by you, our 

members which we are calling ‘Throwback 
Thursday’. We will be delving into our archive to 
share these memories with you all but you can 
share throwback Thursday posts too either by 
emailing marketing@wltsc.com or posting the 

picture yourself using the hashtag #TBT

#TransformationTuesday

Transformation Tuesday is going to look at how 
far the club has come over the past 20 years. 
Many of our members will remember the old 

squash courts, the green tennis courts and the 
gym that was once run by Don Goodman of 

Wolverhampton Wanderers Fame – how things 
have changed! So we will be reminding us how 

much the club has transformed over the years by 
sharing images but you too can share your 
transformation pictures on our social media 

platforms using #TransformationTuesday

Get involved in our website…

As we move through February and the days begin to get that bit longer, 
we have opened up our photo challenge again for the image that will 

appear on our homepage during March. For the opportunity to see your 
image on our homepage, take a look through your archives of photos of 

the club and send to marketing@wltsc.com or post on Facebook or 
Instagram using the hashtag #WLTSC2021 by 26th Feb!

Fellow member Alex Gage won the shot of the month for February (now 
on our website homepage) utilising his drone, capturing this incredible  

sunset image at the club. As you can see above. We look forward to 
seeing people back on these courts soon!

Going social with us!

During such unprecedented times, the impact 
of social media in bringing people together has 
never been so significant. So in addition to our 
online classes, our skills and drills timetable and 
Foggy’s Food Challenge, we are adding more 

to help keep us all connected over both 
Facebook and Instagram.


